A Welcome Visitor

Nursing Sister Lieut. Frances Hughes, of Toronto, was apparently
enjoying her visit to the RCAF City of Windsor squadron in Italy
when this picture was taken. And it goes without saying that the
pretty visitor was more than welcome. Just look at the smiting faces
of F.O. James O’Brian, left, of 34 Warren road, and F.O. Garth Herricks,
D.F.M., 265 Withrow avenue.



